
 

 

   

 

Our overall attendance figure last week was 95.3%  and based on the 

Ofsted grades (see below)—this would be           

considered as  “in line with the national aver-

age”. 

Well done to Yellow Class for having the BEST 
attendance figure for last week with 99.0% ... 

  

 Red Class           92.7% 

 Orange Class    90.3% 

 Yellow Class       96.6% 

Green Class    99.0% 

Blue Class   98.6% 

Indigo Class  96.9% 

Violet Class  94.7% 
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Ofsted Attendance Grades 

96.1% + High 95.7 – 96.0% Above national average 95.0 – 95.6% in line with national average 

93.9% or below  Low 90% or below Cause for Concern 85% or below Persistent Absence 

 

In memoriam 

The funeral took place today at     

St. Thomas’ Church for Mrs West. 

She was a wonderful member of the 

Heamoor community and also     

volunteered at Heamoor School    

for many years. 

She will be sadly missed but fondly 

remembered by all who knew her. 

Our thoughts are with her family    

at this sad time. 



 
 

Violet Class Assembly 

Well done to everyone in Violet Class for the wonderful assembly they hosted for their 

parents and the rest of the school on Wednesday of this week.   

It was great to see some of the art work and presentations 

you have been completing during your topic                                                         

“Do you live to the extreme?”                         
on display and also lovely to have so many parents in school 

to share in your achievements. 

 

 

Well done also on your 

first ‘public’ performance 

of The Tempest.  This will 

be performed again at 

The Minack Theatre on 

28th February. 



 
Beachcombing with Art Club 

 

 

 

 

On Monday morning Art Club, along with Mrs Jelbart and Mrs Jones,  

braved the stormy weather to visit Marazion beach.  The aim was to    

collect shells and driftwood to use in an art activity workshop alongside 

local artist Alice King.   As part of the Cornish Treasure Quest project the 

children have been working with Miss Shelley to design items that       

represent crabs and sea-life.   

The art work will be used in a display, being shown 

at Archie Brown’s on Bread Street in Penzance on       

Saturday 25th February. 

Can we say a 
huge thank you 
to all the parents 

who have been supporting their children 
with their   MyMaths homework.  The 
homework set supports the work we are 
completing in class and 
there is a clear             
correlation in a higher 
level of attainment from 
the  children who are 
completing it. 

BBC Radio 2’s 500 

words competition 

is back and is open 

for entries from 

children of all ages 

now. 

For more information or to enter a story 

go to www.bbc.co.uk/500words. 

Entries must be submitted by 7pm on 

27th  February. 

Football Tournament Results 

A big well done to all of the children who took part in the football 

tournament after school on Thursday. 

It was a freezing afternoon but both teams worked hard and 

played brilliantly, representing the school well. 

The red team played their first game against Mousehole and drew 

0-0.  At the same time the maroon team played their first game 

against Alverton B drawing 1-1, a great corner being scored by 

Ethan Leah. 

Both teams were unfortunately beaten in their second games.  The Reds losing out against Alverton A 

with a 2-0 defeat.  The Maroons team were losing 5– 0 against Marazion at half time but Alfie Wilkins 

scored a blinder in the second half bringing the result to 5-1 at full time. 

A big thank you to Mrs Jones, who although was poorly on the day and couldn't attend, organised another great team 

event. Thanks also to Mrs Jelbart, Mrs Barr and Miss Crosse who stepped in as Team Managers to support both 

teams….. I wonder if they have thawed out yet?! 

“Where’s Wally?” on World Book Day 2017 

This years World Book Day will be on 2nd March and we will have a Where’s Wally 

theme to celebrate 30 years of this much loved book. 

We would really appreciate the children getting fully involved and dressing as either 

Wally or Wanda. 



 

 

 

 

Dylan Major YR 

For beautiful writing and perfect 

letter formation 

 

Keyna Owers YR 

For her wonderful jungle picture 

gallery exhibit 

 

Louisa-May Steadman YR 

For her wonderful jungle picture 

gallery exhibit 

 

Cameron May Y1 

For beautifully drawn characters 

from Numberjacks 

 

Leo Witherow Y4 

For great improvement in      

swimming lessons 

 

Layla Rayment Y4 

For great improvement in       

swimming lessons 

 

Jake Parr Y5 

For his vastly improved attitude to 

learning including homework 

 

Alfie Perry Y5 

For his brilliant attitude to      

learning in Cornish 

 

Oliver Hall Y6 

For producing an amazing amount 

of work during Maths lessons 

Lois Murrish YR 

For beautiful writing and perfect 

letter formation 

 

Heidi Salmon YR 

For beautiful writing and perfect 

letter formation 

 

Neve Walsh Y1 

For her amazing story of ‘Super 

Rabbit’ the tortoise saver 

 

Bobby Steadman Y2 

For his amazing Tim Peakes  

pocket film 

 

Daniel May Y$ 

For amazing effort in  

swimming lessons 

 

Toby Moxham Y4 

For amazing effort in             

swimming lessons 

 

Leo Vercesi Y4 

For great improvement in      

swimming lessons 

 

Jake Parr Y5 

For his beautiful drawing of 

‘Lester the Boat’ in Cornish 

 

George Steadman Y6 

For the fantastic fact book about 

Earth’s disasters 

... VERY proud of you!  

Diary Dates …  
 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 

Half Term week 

 

Monday 20th February 

Violet Class SAT’s Booster 3:15pm-4:15pm 

 

Tuesday 21st February 

Orange / Yellow Class CLEAR workshop  

 

Parents CLEAR session 9:15am-10:15am 

 

Wednesday 22nd February 

Green Class Assembly 9:30am 

 

Thursday 23rd February 

Violet Class SAT’s Booster 3:15pm-4:15pm 

 

Girls Football Tournament 3:30pm-5:00pm 

 

Monday 27th February 

Violet Class SAT’s Booster 3:15pm-4:15pm 

 

Tuesday 28th February 

Orange / Yellow Class CLEAR workshop  

 

High 5’s Competition 

 

Wednesday 1st March 

Red Class Assembly 9:30am 

 

Thursday 2nd March 

“Where’s Wally” World Book Day 

 

Violet Class SAT’s Booster 3:15pm-4:15pm 

 

 

 CLEAR Workshops 

CLEAR is a charity that has been commissioned by Safer Cornwall  and is currently piloting a three week Primary 

Healthy Relationship  Programme that has been offered to ten schools across Cornwall.  

Heamoor is lucky enough to be one of the schools selected and the workshops will take place with children in Year 1 

and Year 2 on the following dates:  Tuesday 21st February, Tuesday 28th February and Tuesday 7th March.   

There will be an information session for parents of children in Years 1 and 2 on Tuesday 21st February from   

9:15am—10:15am.  This will be a very informal session with tea and cake which will give an overview of the          

workshops’ content, including: online safety, emotional literacy and respectful & healthy relationships.  

There will be an  opportunity to discuss any worries or concerns you may have about the programme with the         

Programme Coordinator Cath Hanrahan. 


